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The PWR Board candidates for the 2022-23  
year are: 
Dominic Porrino, Maria O’Neil, Mike Bede, Bob 
Berger, Greg Garcia, Randy Burton, Paul Frie-
drich, and Jeff Milde 
 
     Voting will now be 12/10/2021.  Contact 
Russ Fuji if your are not able to attend that 
meeting in person. 

Your PWR 2022-23 Board 

Candidates 

 

Roger Gilleland is a native of Sacramento.  He has been married to 

Melanie for 41 years.  They have raised two sons, Ross 38 and Brian 

36, both married to 2 great daughters-in-law, with 3 children each 

making that 6 wonderful grandkids, 3 boys and 3 girls. 

Roger has lived in Arden Park for over 40 years.  He worked in the 

retail men’s clothing and construction industries for more than 40 

years combined, but over the last several years has been a realtor, 

Roger Gilleland Real Estate Services, joining Reid & Price Proper-

ties. 

Roger has been an active member of Point West Rotary since 1990.  

He has served on the Club board member under the presidency of 

Rich Graber and Gary Pevey.  He currently serves on the Point West 

Rotary Foundation board having been a member since 2018.  He 

also currently is a member of the Grant Review Committee mem-

ber.  Roger was awarded the Quiet Rotarian award. 

Through the years Roger has been involved in numerous club activ-

ities.  These include the Fireworks booth, Brewfest, Rebuilding To-

gether, Encina Snack Shack build, Encina Thanksgiving Feast, Fiesta 

Di Vino, Encina Leadership conference, Tree planting at Rotary 

Park, PCT Hike fundraiser, and blood & plasma doner (many, many 

gallons) to name a few.   

Roger has been involved in many activities in the community out-

side of our club as well.  He has served twenty years as worship 

team member, bible study leader, Spiritual Life chairman, Church 

Council chairman.  He has worked feeding homeless, in the food 

closet, and with rebuilding projects. 

He really enjoys getting away from Sacramento with the family up 

at their cabin.  He really likes to hike, especially with his sons and 

grandkids.  He and Walter Helm did the 7day Pacific Crest Trail 

fundraiser hike this year.  He has plans for numerous outside pro-

jects that should keep him busy.  He is clearing his land in prepara-

tion for building a new ADU for his mom.  Learning how to mill 

wood and plans to build an outdoor kitchen will enhance his love to 

smoke meat and BBQ.  Roger generally loves to be outside!    

We look forward to Roger serving as the President of Point West 

Rotary Club for the year of 2022-23. 

Meet President-Elect-Elect 

Roger Gilleland 


